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VPD Report Number:  15-08337  Date/Time Occurred: 6/17/15        1436 hours 

Type of Incident: Assault with a deadly weapon 

 

Location: NE 3
rd

 and Grape 

 

 

Name of Business (if applicable): 

      

      

      

 

 

 

Suspect:  Age: Arrested: 

1. Unk             

2.                   

3.                   

 

 

Details:   On the listed date and time, the Visalia Police Department responded to the 100 block of NE 3rd for a reported 

stabbing. Arriving officers located an adult male suffering from stab wounds. He was transported to Kaweah Delta 

Medical Center for treatment. His condition is unknown.  

 

Officer learned the victim was approached by several unidentified males near NE 3rd and Grape who stabbed the victim 

before fleeing on foot. Officers searched the area but did not locate any suspects. No arrests have been made. The 

investigation is continuing. Anyone with information is urged to contact the Visalia Police Department at (559) 734-

8117.     

 

 

 

Arresting / Investigating Officer: VPD Patrol / Violent Crimes Unit Supervisor:  Sgt. D. Maurice 
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